

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

16th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 5 11+ Parents' Information Meeting Monday 30th September at 6pm

We are holding an 11+ Parents' Information Monday 30th September at 6pm. As the evening is to provide parents/carers with up to date information on the 11+ process, parents are requested to make their own childcare arrangements on this occasion.

On arrival at school, may we ask that you go to the school hall and sign in. Staff will begin their presentation at 6 pm promptly.

During this meeting we will provide details about how we prepare the children for the Wirral 11+ examinations, plus the assessment arrangements for both Upton Hall School FCJ and St Anselm's College. We do hope that you will be able to attend.

There will be time at the end for general questions; however may I remind parents that this is not a formal Parent Consultation Evening and should you require further time with your child's teacher for a more personal discussion, then an individual appointment should be made at a mutually convenient time.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher









